ICTORYLIFE

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

LUKE 1:17 — “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.”

1 January, 2016
Dear Parents,

New Year greetings to you and your family in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ. May the
Lord’s goodness and the riches of His love, peace and joy abound in your family in 2016! We
thank God for the increase in student enrolment this term and the expansion of our elementary
class. Let's continue to pray for the leading of the Lord, not only in moulding and shaping these
precious students, but also in the provision of bigger and better premises to cater to more whom
the Lord sends us.

Our Learning Centres Staff are:

Principal (Junior Learning Centres): Mrs. Malna Valluvan

Pre-School: Supervisor - Mrs. Laura Lim, assisted by Mrs. Linda Bastian

Elementary School: Supervisor - Ms Catherine Joseph; Monitors - Mrs. Dixin Neo & Ms Davina
Michelle

Middle School: Supervisor - Mr. Alistair Quirey; Monitor - Ms Lim Min

Learning Support Program: Supervisor - Ms Rika Abrera

Principal (Senior Learning Centres): Mrs. Lim Ho Mun
Junior High: Supervisors - Mr. Philip Yee & Mrs. Cynthia Chan
High School: Supervisors - Mrs. Liah Golfo & Mr. Jonathan Cheng

The following are activities for the month of January:

Parents Orientation — Friday, 8 Jan, 3pm-5pm. This is compulsory for all parents of new
students and for those who missed the previous orientation.

Parent-Staff Fellowship — Monday, 11 Jan, 7pm-9pm. Please come and join us for a time of
prayer, fellowship and updates on Term 3 calendar and activities. Term 2 Honor Roll recipients
will also be awarded their certificates on this night.

Honor Roll Trip - Friday, 15 Jan. Students who have qualified for the Term 2 Honor Roll will be
going for a field trip with their respective supervisors. More details will be whatsapped to the
respective parents nearer to the date.

Regional and International Student Conventions 2016 Preparations — The RSC will be held 4-
8 July in Shah Alam, K.L., Malaysia; the ISC from 18 May-1 June, in Missouri, U.S.A. We will
commence all preparations as early as the second week of January and will update you soon on
the after-school practice dates and timings. We covet your prayers for all the training sessions to
be fruitful and the students to do well for the Lord’s glory.

Bible Memory Passages for January:

Elementary School: Psalm 1

Middle School to High School: Psalms 1 and 2
Blessings,

Mrs Lim Ho Mun / Mrs Malna Valluvan

Principals
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